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The regular meeting of the Board of Directors of Tollgate Association was held on Dec.18 at
the home of the President. Those present were Edie Smolinski, Jack Johnson, Jock Bond and
Marge Zitzmann. Those absent were Tony Dermes and Mary Klappa.

After some discussion, it was agreed that Jack Johnson is a legitimate member of the Board.

The proposed budget for 1998 is enclosed. We have received $3900 in dues.

LANDSCAPING :

it will cost $690 for half of the cost of removing the tree behind Kahns. The owner of the

house on Hiliwood St. agrees to pay the rest of the cost, It is doubtful if she will help pay for a
new tree.

Jack Johnson is the lliason on the Board. The president will ask several of the residents if
they will serve on the committee.

The red maple in front of Edwards will be moved {o the empty spot in front of 115 Tollgate.
We need expert advice on moving the bushes from the end of the cul-de-sac.

We will request clarification from Beth Lawson regardingexira mowing, pest control and
management. We should have a specific contract makin clear how often services will be given.

Grete{Ear Norton, Nanficy Beyer and Jackie Powell will be asked to serve on an Archectural
Commitfee. Nancy Beyer is the current Chairperson and will be asked to continue as such.

Helga Johnson, Eula Bond and Edna Frady will be asked to continue as the Social
Committee.

A"walk around” the neighborhood will be conducted and all Board members will be
included. ( Louise Simpson, if available).

We will sing Christmas carols on Dec. 23.

Meeting was adjourned at 9:15



